Missouri Allis-Chalmers Club 1st Quarter 2024

1.) December 2023 Banquet: we had a great afternoon that included the John Deere and Oliver clubs joining us for
pork chops and all the fixings. Our club had some decisions to make regarding officers and upcoming events.

2.) New Secretary/Treasurer: Michael Crowe has stepped down after 10+ years of service to the Club. Tammy
Fredrich has volunteered to take on this role. We thank Michael for his dedication and look forward to Tammy’s
stewardship.

3.) Swap Meet 2024: It will be in Boonville March 1-2. Contact Randy Grothoff for more information or to reserve a
spot in our building. Text Randy at 573.690.3033 or e-mail randyandcamille@yahoo.com

4.) MRVSEA September 5-8, 2024: We will have the building open during the show and we need A-C
tractors/implements/etc. to fill the building/grounds (the national Oliver and Hart Parr shows are the features in 2024).
Volunteers are needed to staff our Club building as well.

5.) Volunteers Needed:
a.) Website/Social Media Manager: If you are interested, please contact Brian Ahart (bgahart@yahoo.com).
b.) Newsletter/Membership: If you are interested, please contact Kevin Bauer.

Membership: Kevin Bauer, mailing address on front, call/text 636.357.2722, or try email: kevin_|_bauer@yahoo.com
(he’s having problems with outgoing mail not being delivered).

Missouri Allis-Chalmers Club 1st Quarter Corrections and Updates

1.) Update for Swap Meet 2024: It will be Friday, March 1, and Saturday, March 2. The earlier card/email did not have
times (the food truck will open around 7:30 both days and close around 5pm Friday and after lunchtime on Saturday;
per previous Club vote, there will be no formal Club Meeting). Contact Randy Grothoff at 573.690.3033 (text/call) or e-
mail randyandcamille@yahoo.com

2.) MRVSEA September 5-8, 2024, Boonville: We will have the building open during the show and we need A-C
equipment to fill the building/grounds (the national Oliver and Hart Parr shows are the features). Volunteers are
needed to staff our Club building as well.

3.) New Info Osage River Antique Power Association Show is September 20-21 at Miller County Fairgrounds in Eldon,
MO. They are featuring A-Cs and would like our attendance.

4.) Omission JW Vann is now serving as our Vice-President. JW had previously served as an “at-large” Director, we
apologize for the omission in our previous communications.

Membership: Kevin Bauer, mailing address on front, call/text 636.357.2722, or try email: kevin_|_bauer@yahoo.com
(he’s having problems with outgoing mail not being delivered).



